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What is a Titan Ambassador? 
     The Titan Ambassadors are a group of students selected to serve as official 
ambassadors of the Gadsden City High School.  They proudly represent GCHS, 
the Gadsden City Board of Education, and the entire system-wide student body.  
Titan Ambassadors ensure an extra measure of hospitality at Gadsden City High 
School, making visitors feel they have experienced a truly exceptional place.  
The students will provide a warm reception for guests and communicate a better 
understanding of all aspects of the school and the City of Gadsden.  The 
organization’s primary purpose is to assist GCHS, the Gadsden City Board of 
Education, and the City of Gadsden during functions held on campus or in other 
locations.  Their duties also include appearances at our middle and elementary 
schools, PTA/PTSO meetings, civic clubs, and a variety of city and community 
events.  An important responsibility of the Titan Ambassadors is to host tours of 
GCHS for prospective students, families, and distinguished guests. 
 This program is based on Auburn University’s War Eagle Girls and 
Plainsmen, and The University of Alabama’s Capstone Men and Women. 
 
 

How Can I Become a Titan Ambassador? 
     Members are selected for their merit and character through a rigorous 2-part 
application and interview process held each spring.  They must demonstrate 
qualities such as dependability (truthfulness and responsibility), service 
(cooperation and courtesy), and leadership (self-control and commitment).  
Students must have and maintain a 3.0 GPA average in all Core Curriculum 
classes.  Only students who are currently sophomores and juniors at Gadsden 
City High School may apply.   
      

      
 

 


